## Parents, Time to Speak Up!

Join parents here and around the country & tell us what you think!

Deadline: February 17, 2023





What is your top concern about technology use?



Should all students have access to technology in class?



How do you keep up-to-date on information from teachers, schools, and the district?

## Takes just 20 minutes!

- Go to <a href="https://Speakup.Tomorrow.org/D/QBXJ">https://Speakup.Tomorrow.org/D/QBXJ</a>
- 2. Select your school from the dropdown list
- 3. Select the "Parent" option under survey type, then again select "Parent Survey" under survey
- 4. Read the instructions and begin Speak Up!

How should students & teachers use technology?



All responses are secure and kept confidential.